Arrangements for sample taking under anaesthetic
From Jo Young e-mail: Jo.Young@barnet-pct.nhs.uk  

Dear All 

I have just taken up post as hospital facilitator/acute liaison nurse and am having discussions with our local hospital around people with learning disabilities (particularly those with behaviours that challenge) needing blood tests under anaesthetic. The current system is via day surgery but they are now saying they do not have the resources to fit people into their usual working hours, even though there are very few people needing this done! We have been trying to negotiate (fair and equal access, etc) but it's proving difficult. 

I wondered what other areas are doing, if anyone else has had to negotiate any special arrangements and if so what the outcome was. 

Many thanks in advance for any ideas. 

Jo 

1. From Mandy Dunford e-mail: Dunfordmld@aol.com  

Hi Jo 

I would suggest you make good links with a plebotomist and work with the person on a one to one basis, this could be at their day centre at home, wherever they my feel comfortable. We have an excellent phebotomist who will support and work one to one with indivdiuals who challenge. If there are only a small number of people I am sure people would be willing to be flexible. 

Regards Mandy 

2. From Louise Gannon e-mail: Louise.Gannon@wpct.nhs.uk  

We've linked in with the local general hospital when people have dentistry under GA. The GP supplies the request form and I link with Maxillofacial service. They have been great.

